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NOTICE

Ref.: GLBGI/D0/2024/ 087 Date:28/10/2024

Sub: Holiday Notice

All Students, Faculty & Staff members are hereby
informed that college will remain closed from October 29,
2024 to November 03, 2024 on the occasion of
Deepawali, Goverdhan Poojé & Bhaidooj. College will
reopen on November 04, 2024 (Monday) as usual.
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Prof. NZeta Awasthy

Director

CC:

- HoDs

- Registrar

- All Notice Board

- Upload to College Website



